
Subject: Re: Women's anemia status
Posted by Trevor-DHS on Fri, 05 Jul 2013 14:53:15 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

DHS does not make any adjustment for trimester of pregnancy, but rather uses the more
conservative adjustment of 1 g/dl for all pregnant women. This is partly due to the historical series
that DHS reports and partly due to uncertainty of the accuracy of the trimester of pregnancy.
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